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 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Wishing You All A Wonderful Summer! 
We have had such a busy year and this last half term has been particularly busy with 
Ofsted and a flood!!  We are very proud of all our pupils who have handled the 
challenges of the flood with real maturity.  County surveyors met with us yesterday and 
have said that the work will not be finished until at least the end of October. 
 
Thank you to all of you, and the local community, who really rallied around to help us 
when our school flooded. It was lovely to have a real sense of being part of such a 
fantastic community, everyone really made it possible to press on and get through such 
a trying time. 
 
Art students from Burnahm Grammar have been working with our Year 5 pupils  this 
week to create new murals for under our shelter on the playground.  The murals are 
based on the flowers we use for our class names and are looking amazing! 

 
Our  current Year 6’s only have 3 more days lesft at IVJS.  We would like to take this 
opportunity to wish them well for the future, we know they are going to be amazing at 
their new schools. 
 
Don’t forget, Wednesday 20th July is the last day of term, we will be finishing at the 
normal time of 3.15.  The Year 6 Leavers Assembly will start at 2pm with parents 
welcome to join us.  
 
Don’t forget over the Summer when you are buying new school uniform to check our 
uniform list.  In September we want to ensure that all children are wearing the correct 
uniform so that our pupils look the smartest in the area.  In particular please remember 
that black trainers are not school shoes! 

 
We hope that you all have a fantastic holiday! 
 

School Uniform List 
 
Winter (after Oct. half term to the Easter holiday) 
Blue formal shirt, or blue blouse, or blue polo shirt with school logo 
School tie (to be worn with blue, formal shirts) 
Maroon sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo 
Grey school trousers or shorts 
Grey skirt or tunic (must be knee length) 
Smart black shoes 
White or grey socks 
Grey tights 
Summer (may be worn after the Easter holiday to Oct. half term) 
Blue short sleeved shirt or blue polo shirt with school logo 
Light blue and white check dress 
Sportswear 
Plain white T-Shirt 
Black shorts 
Black plimsolls for gym 
Trainers for outdoor games and playtimes 
Black/Grey track suit may be worn for outdoor sports in Winter 

 
Logo items available from PMG Schoolwear  
http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/advanced_search.php?skl_id=35157&pager=view_all 

 

http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/advanced_search.php?skl_id=35157&pager=view_all


 


